
I am writing to support two bills the Oregon Senate Judiciary Committee heard testimony on that 

would patch the dangerous "Boyfriend Loophole" and "Charleston Loophole" in our state's gun 

laws. Gun violence devastates families and households throughout Oregon, tearing apart the very 

fabric of our communities. Instead of reaching for weapons, we must reach for answers. Please 

support: 

1. SB 797- addresses an important loophole in the background check law 

2. SB 868 - enables family members to obtain a court order to restrict gun access to those 

who pose a threat to themselves or others 

Thanks, 

Angela Dicianno, 97202 

 

--  

Angela Dicianno 
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